
John McIvor—Subdivision 4 

Hello, 

My name is John McIvor and I have been a trustee for the Sask. Rivers Public School Division since 2009.  I 
bring experience and commitment to this position.   
 
The last 23 years of my teaching career were in Shellbrook, where I still call home.  I represent Ward 4, 
which consist of Shellbrook Elementary, W.P. Sandin High School, and Wild Rose Public School. 
 
This year has been a new experience for all of us.  Schools, businesses, and home life have been at the cen-
ter of the Covid-19 pandemic.  Please rest assured that our division is doing everything it can to make the 
schools safe places for students and staff. 
 
The current situation is unprecedented.  I believe I have the background and desire to help our division 
move forward post Covid-19 and into the future.  If you have any questions call me at 306 747 3995. 
 
Sincerely 
 
John McIvor 


